
 
 

ATTENTION 
 

Please be aware that a nationwide test of the UK Emergency 

Alert system is scheduled for 3:00 PM BST on Sunday 7 

September. 

 

During this time, compatible mobile phones may emit a loud 

siren sound and display a message, even if set to silent. This 

is part of a government test and no action is required. 

 

We’re aware this coincides with the Event, so please don’t be 

concerned when the alert is triggered. 

 

Thanks for your understanding. 

 


